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From: Daniel R. Willenborg, Director 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
 
Date: December 5, 2018 
 
Subject: Churchill Flexible Furniture Plan 
 
During the BOE Study Session of Monday, December 3, 2018, I shared an outline of 
Churchill High School’s Flexible Furniture Plan.  The Churchill FFP is focused on 
enhancements to their Technology Collaboration Room and includes various table and 
seating arrangements for small and large group work.  The funds for this project have 
been held in abeyance in the Secondary Furniture allotment of the 2013 Bond.  
 
Please add this topic for further discussion to the Committee of the Whole meeting of 
Monday, December 10, 2018. 
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